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*** Reconsultation - LGIP Amendment ***

TORRES SHIRE COUNCIL

RECONSULTATION – HAVE YOUR SAY

TORRES SHIRE COUNCIL LOCAL 
GOVERNMENT INFRASTRUCTURE PLAN 

PROPOSED INTERIM AMENDMENT
Torres Shire Council has changed the proposed interim LGIP amendment in 

response to public consultation and is now reconsulting in relation to the 
changed version. Have your say on the changes that have been made.

To amend the Torres Shire Council Local Government Infrastructure Plan to align 
and be consistent with the proposed Torres Shire Council Planning Scheme.

Any person may make a submission to Torres Shire Council about the proposed 
interim LGIP amendment during the following submission period:

Tuesday 6 April 2021 to 
Thursday 3 June 2021

A properly made submission is a submission that:
(a) is signed by each person (the submission-makers) who made the submission; 

and
(b) is received on or before the last day for making the submission (2 June 2021);

and
(c) states the name and residential or business address of all submission-makers; 

and
(d) states its grounds, and the facts and circumstances relied on to support the 

grounds; and
(e) states 1 postal or electronic address for service relating to the submission for 

all submission-makers; and
(f) is made to Torres Shire Council.

A copy of the proposed interim LGIP amendment (as changed) may be inspected 
and purchased at Torres Shire Council, 68 Douglas Street, Thursday Island QLD 
4875. A copy is also available on Council’s website at www.torres.qld.gov.au.

For information about the proposed interim LGIP amendment please contact Maxwell 
Duncan, Director, Governance and Planning, Torres Shire Council on 07 4069 1336 
or via email maxwell.duncan@torres.qld.gov.au.
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